
From: Mark Lock <ml.coneywestonpc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 2:45 PM 

To: elections <elections@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
 

Subject: Statutory review of polling districts and polling places response - Coney 
Weston 
 

Hi, 
 

Coney Weston Parish Council has reviewed the proposed polling districts and station 
plans and are comfortable that -  

• Electors have reasonable facilities for voting; 

and 

• That Coney Weston Village hall is, so far as is reasonable and practicable, 

accessible to electors who have a disability. 

Kind regards, 

Mark Lock 
Coney Weston Parish Council 

 


